
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives the representative Korean president and
stresses the need to enhance security and economic cooperation

Head of the Reform and Reconstruction Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad

received  the  special  envoy  of  South  Korean  President,  Mr.  Pyeongdo  Han  and  accompying

delegation on Monday 15/4/2019

His eminence discussed with the Presidential Envoy developments in the situation in Iraq and

the region, and means of enhancing bilateral relations on all fields, stressed Iraq's openness

to the countries of the world and building balanced relations with all, and possibility of

building economic partnerships, especially with South Korea.

His eminence praised humanitarian support presented by South Korea as well as contributing

fight against terrorism and security cooperation, stressed the need to benefit from Korean

expertise and training Iraqi medical cadres or in other levels.


